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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/6647/P

 

From: West Hampstead NDF  

Sent: 01 March 2018 09:59 

To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/6647/P 

 

Dear Laura, 

The Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF is cautious of all basement developments but is normally 

content to rely upon LB Camden's new basement policy, particularly for a Construction Management plan 

and adequate supervision to minimise disturbance to neighbours, and on this basis we do not object to this 

application 

Regards 

Nick Jackson  Co-Chair   Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF   
 


